Mission: Possible

E-Newsletter - June 2020



Last Month at GIFTS....

21 different men received 3,777 warm meals and 629 night of safe shelter 377 hours of spiritual growth

THANK YOU!

We appreciate all those who supported our 3rd Annual Evening of Inspiration! Our event was successful despite moving to an online format. We can still reach our goal with your help!

Donate **HERE**.

You can view and share our event **HERE**.

We Need You!

View our current needs list **HERE**.

Become a monthly partner **HERE**.

Update

Our mailing address has changed!

Please use 1025 N. Washington St, Janesville, WI 53548 when mailing in donations as we are no longer using our P.O. Box.



Erick's Story

"My life really had no stability or direction before coming to GIFTS. Now, I have a roof over my head, meals to look forward to, access to computers to search for jobs, and I have met some really great people. I am seeing a much more positive side of life. Daily devotions and AA meetings have really been eye-opening for me. I plan is to stay sober, continue bible study, and start to really establish myself, like I have always wanted to."

Taking Care After COVID



Our men have been hanging in there and anxiously awaiting the return of volunteers. No one has had any illnesses whatsoever and we are continuing to take all necessary precautions to protect our staff, men, and volunteers.

Phase 1 - June 1:

Morning and afternoon programs will resume. These volunteers will be welcomed back. The men will have a bit more freedom to attend meetings and outside treatment.

Phase 2 - June 14

All volunteers are welcomed back and encouraged to come in. Volunteers will be asked to wash hands upon entering, have their temperature taken, and wear a mask. Meal volunteers should be limited to four.

Phase 3 - June 22

New guest intakes will begin and will be by appointment only.

"And we know that **all things work** together for **good** to those who love **God**, to those who are the called according to His purpose." Romans 8:28

Celebrate with GIFTS!



GIFTS staff has been working tremendously hard to become certified through Citygate Network, an association of gospel rescue missions. By completing this certification, GIFTS has all best practices in order and will be held to a higher standard of service.

"Citygate Network exists to provide the vision, education, training, resources, guidance, representation, and nexus for missions and kindred ministries that are moving people in destitute conditions or desperate situations from human suffering to human flourishing through the process of gospel-powered life transformation."

GIFTS 100 Holes for the Homeless

Do you love golf and want to golf 100 holes in ONE day?

GIFTS 100 Holes for the Homeless event has



been moved to June 29 at the Janesville Country Club and thus there is still time to participate!

Email <u>outreachcoordinator@gifts-shelter.org</u> for more information.

Click <u>HERE</u> to support a golfer today! Text Link

GIFTS Men's Shelter | www.giftsshelter.org





